
Prop 56: Behavioral Health Integration Grants 

Eureka       |       Fairfield       |       Redding       |       Santa Rosa 
(707) 863-4100 | www.partnershiphp.org 

Behavioral Health Integration Grants Webinar 
1:00 – 2:00 p.m. December 13, 2019

The 2019 California Budget Act authorized $140 million1  over three years to 
implement the Behavioral Health Integration Incentive Program. Funded projects 
should aim to improve physical and behavioral health outcomes, care delivery 
efficiency and patient experience using culturally, and linguistically appropriate 
providers with expertise in primary care, substance use disorder and/or mental 
health conditions. 

Who is eligible: Primary care, specialty care, hospital based and behavioral health 
providers (both mental health and substance use) who deliver services to Medi-Cal 
beneficiaries and have a current provider contract with PHC or with Beacon Health 
Options, or who will have a contract with PHC or Beacon by January 21, 2020. 
FQHCs, RHCs, and IHS providers are eligible to apply. County providers are 
also eligible to apply. 

 Access the recording below:
Click on the link below or copy and paste into browser to register 
https://partnershiphp.webex.com/partnershiphp/lsr.php?

RCID=f7dd6cd3e50b00bf9119ef0d2ea9d988

*After registering, participants will receive a confirmation email with instructions to
join the webinar. 

If you have questions, please email:  BHIgrants@partnershiphp.org
 This webinar will be recorded and posted to the PHC website – Provider/Prop 56. 

1 $70 million from State Proposi�on 56 tobacco tax revenue 
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